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                  Story Writing with KM 
 
 

 
 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

Dates to Remember 

 

Kindergarten 

Orientation Days 

21st November 

28th November 
 

 
 

Wednesday 27th 

November 

P&C AGM/General 

Meeting – 6.30pm 

 
 

Thursday 28th 

November 

Stage 2 Silverton 

Excursion 

 

Friday 29th November 

GOLD REWARD 

OUTING  

 

Friday 6th December 

Presentation Day 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 

Canteen will be  

operating each  

Friday only 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to another awesome term at Broken Hill Public School. 

We look forward to more exceptional learning at Central this term 

and continue to inspire the Power Of Positives (POP). 
 

It is great to have Mr Thomas back with us after his big trek up Mt 

Everest. We look forward to hearing about his adventure and 

seeing all the photos.  
 

Barrier PSSA Blues Dinner 

Last Friday night, two of our students were invited to attend the 

annual Barrier Primary School Sports Association, Blues Dinner. Emma Johnson and Riley 

Fettell each received Presidents Commendations for their exceptional sportsmanship, skills 

and effort representing Barrier at State carnivals. Emma was acknowledged for Basketball 

and Riley for Basketball and AFL. 
 

Congratulation to you both. We are all very proud of your achievement. 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Awards Reward 

This Friday, 29th December, children who have received a Gold Award this year will be 

treated to a special reward. The Central Cinema will be showing a film in the hall between 

9.00am and 11.00am. They will then make their way to Sturt Park for a picnic lunch and 

play and back to school at 1.30pm. A great day to reward awesome achievements. 
 

Stage 2 Excursion 

This week our Year 3 and 4 students will be travelling to Silverton to spend the day involved 

in many outdoor learning and activities. We look forward to hearing about their 

adventures. 
 

 

 

 

From the Principal 
 

 

It’s Hotting Up 

As the weather is starting to warm up, it is timely to remind families about water bottles. 

On the really hot days it may pay to have a frozen water bottle that will melt throughout 

the day and provide nice cool water. Please ensure it is wrapped in a towel or in a 

separate bag to avoid condensation wetting everything in your child’s school bag. 
 



 
 
 

 

Christmas Pageant 

We have again entered into this year’s Christmas Pageant to be held on Saturday  

7th December. Our theme this year will be ‘Teddy Bears Christmas’. We are asking children 

to join in and bring along a teddy bear perhaps dressed in Christmas clothes. More details 

of the event will be given shortly. 

 

Planning for 2020 

Thoughts have started toward organisation for 2020 with regards to student numbers and 

class structures. In order for us to have an accurate picture for next year, we are asking for 

families to please notify the school if you are planning on not being with us in 2020. Your 

assistance with this is greatly appreciated. 

 

P&C Meeting 

A reminder about our P&C AGM/General Meeting on this Wednesday, 27th November at 

6.30pm. We would love to have as many members of our school community involved and 

be a vital part of activities in our school.  

As our School Vision says: 

Broken Hill Public School is - 

A dynamic school community inspiring life-long learning, building integrity and 

success for all. 

 

School Development Days 

I would like to request families support to move one School Development Day scheduled 

for the end of Term 4 2020 (18th December) to the beginning of Term 1 2020 (3rd 

February). This will have no impact on families as the rescheduling is not on designated 

school days. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call me at school. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

weekly Class & POP Awards Term 4 Week 6 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

KV Nate J, Ethan J. 

KM Destiny V, Irene M. 

1Z Grace G, Kyle N. 

2R Matthew S, Connor F. 

3/4P William W, Piper F. 

3/4H  

5/6J Saxon S, Shayla K. 

5/6P Briana R, Lane F. 

CAPA Halah G, Crosby O. 

CLASS OF THE WEEK – 1Z 

Yours in Education 

 

Michael Fisher 

Principal 

 

 
 



 
 
 

 

NOTES SENT HOME 

 

 

 

 
 

RAINBOW READERS 
 

Congratulations to the following students who have completed their Reading Level on 

20th November, 2019. 
 
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

  

 

 
Kindergarten 2019 

Orientation/Transition Dates 
 

There is 1 remaining visit for all children – 

 

Visit 5 Thursday 28th November 2.00pm to 3.00pm 

Parent/Carer Information Session 

‘Live Life Well and Healthy Eating, Eat it to beat it’ and tour of the school. 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTES WHO’S INVOLVED 

BHHS Picnic Day Year 6 students 

Building Resilient Children note Eldest Students 

If you did not receive a note, please come to the office as soon as possible 

RED Taylah R, Brock C, Ashlin K, Lincoln M. 

ORANGE Koehn C, Eden P. 

YELLOW Crosby O, Isabelle S, Stratton O. 

INDIGO Edren B. 

VIOLET Aadl P, Ella L. 
 

Please note Rainbow Reading Cards can only be returned on Wednesdays. 

 

School Assembly  
Friday, 29th November  

commencing at 11.20am 
All welcome to attend 

 

FINAL SCHOLASTIC 

BOOK CLUB DUE  

29TH NOVEMBER 2019 
 

GOLD REWARD OUTING WILL BE HELD 

this FRIDAY 29TH NOVEMBER, 2019 

 



 
 
 

 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
Please note the Canteen will be closed after 

Friday 29th November 

Good Luck Lilly and 

Stormy at Stewart House 

Congratulations and good luck to our 

awesome Year 5’s who are running for 

School Captain 



 
 
 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

  


